
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  September 15, 2020 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Public Hearing on TxCDBG Program 
 

 

The City of Seguin is required to have a Citizens Participation Plan (CPP) when applying 
for and spending federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program funds.  
The adoption of the attached CPP will fulfill this requirement. 
 
 
 


